## Weekly Newsletter - 08/10/21

Dear Parents.

was delighted to appoint the Year 6 Pupil Leaders during assembly Monday. It gives me great pleasure to introduce you to them in this newsletter. I'm really looking forward to Monday, when we will be announcing the rest of the prefects.

Our KS2 children have been working with Diverse Voices Theatre Group for the past few weeks on the particular skill of Speech Making. Please ask your child to explain the human rights speeches that they are working on in class. We have been amazed by the quality of their work.

I'm happy to announce that the pipework replacement phase is now complete finally which means we have improved heating system which can be adjusted to suit the needs of each area. Just in time as the colder weather is definitely making its presence felt. Please make sure you have labelled your child's coat clearly.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Best wishes Ms Von



2021-22













Head Bov

Head Girl

Deputy **Head Bov** 

Deputy **Head Girl** 

Da Vinci



House Captain



Captain



House Captain



Vice Captain



House Captain



Captain



House Captain

Vice Captain

**HOW MANY OF THESE DID YOU GET?** 

- Understanding the different types of emotions, you have
- Knowing that it is usual and ok to have times when you might feel sad or worried
- Learning different ways to look after your mental health
- Knowing who to talk to if you are feeling unhappy or unsafe
- Making sure you exercise regularly
- Making sure you have a healthy diet

Did you think of anything else?

- Spending relaxation and fun time with friends and or family
- Taking part in hobbies or activities that you
- Being involved in activities to help others
- Limiting time on social media or other online platforms
- Health care -being able to see a doctor, nurse or counsellor if you need to

unicet



Todav is **World Mental Health Day!** 

## **Urgent Notice:**

We are asking Newham Traffic Control to review our CCTV footage to identify parents we persistently stop in the middle of Hilda Road to drop their children off in the morning. This is extremely dangerous. Please park further away from the school and walk the short distance to deliver your child safely to school.